Dear Santa,
Pleage give us the gift

of a DNA marker for
canine epilepsy this
year. We are getting
go cloge!

GANTA |
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Love,
Katiya & Stetson

RESEARCHNEWS

The Canine Health Foundation Board of Directors has approved Dr. Patterson’s project for “Identification of Idiopathic
Epilepsy Genes in Australian Shepherds” to continue his epilepsy research.

This new CHF study is exciting news. As we reported earlier this year, Dr. Patterson and his team got a significant hit
on one chromosome in the Australian Shepherd. We appreciate the Canine Health Foundation’s commitment to funding
research to help improve the lives of all dogs and for funding Dr. Patterson’s epilepsy study for Australian Shepherds.
Toby’s Foundation will support this study for Aussie epilepsy research by becoming a sponsor to help fund it.

Toby’s Foundation — Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!
Submit blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm
Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm
. Mail donations to:
Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org or call 949-455-7842
Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.



